Update on Tuen Mun Hospital’s appeal
of locating patient

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

Regarding the previous appeal of assisting relatives to locate a
patient, the spokesperson for the Tuen Mun Hospital (TMH) gave the following
update today (December 19):

TMH has received notification from the Police that the 83-year-old male
patient, who did not return to his companion, has returned to his residence.


http://www.government-world.com/update-on-tuen-mun-hospitals-appeal-of-locating-patient/
http://www.government-world.com/update-on-tuen-mun-hospitals-appeal-of-locating-patient/

